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February Birthdays:   Amelia Kressler 2/2.  Have a great day! 
 
 
  Programs for February 
February  7th – Nick DeVeecchis                   Board meeting at Kemble Church 
February  14th – Robert Taylor: Boys & Girls Club  
February  21st -  evening meeting at Charlie Brown’s 6:30pm   Bill Volk: Woodbury Mayor 
February  28th   – member presentation 
 

 
The Terrific Kids schedule for February is as follows: 
 Thursday, February 21st  at 8:45AM– West End School 
 Tuesday,   February 26th  at 9:00AM – Evergreen School 
 Thursday, February 26th  at 2:00PM– Walnut Street School 
 Thursday, February 28th  at  8:25AM – Woodbury Heights School 
 

                           
Dates to remember: 
February 20, 2013 – Greater Mantua Charter Night at Telford Inn 6PM (social) cost $30. 
February 23, 2013 – Spaghetti Dinner at the Child Development Center (CDC)  3 PM – 6 PM  $10. 
February 24, 2013 – Ronald McDonald House in Camden: we are serving dinner at 5:30PM 
April  2013 – Kiwanis One Day Service Projects with our Kiwanis family clubs 
May 11, 2013 – Chicken Barbeque at Child Development Center (CDC)  Details will follow 
June 24-29, 2013 – Kiwanis and Circle K International Convention in Vancouver, Canada     
 

 
Jim Kelleher, Greater Woodbury member has run the Philadelphia Marathon for 5 years raising $22,000.00 
When he trains he does practice distances of 7, 8, 9, and 13 miles and he focuses on his pace. Jim can fight 
off the pain in his legs and feet but he feels that he needs for strive for good breathing. Jim’s time was 
4:12.32 this year. The race goes by the Zoo and Fairmont Park to a steep hill at the Art Museum. Kelly 
Drive is the 2nd leg to Manayunk which has a challenging hill. Jim likes to break his run into 3 parts in his 
mind while averaging a 9.25 minute mile overall. We are proud of you, Jim. 
 

 
Dr Barry Congilio, President of the Greater Woodbury Chamber of Commerce, was our speaker on 
Thursday evening January 17th. The Chamber’s challenge is to purchase goods within members, and 
shopping in Woodbury. He wants to improve the communication within the chamber and the community. 
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News from KI from the December 2012 Kiwanian Magazine www.KiwanisOne.org/webinars 
 
Do you want to enhance your participation in our club with new ideas? You can join a Kiwanis webinar in 
your living room or den.  (from page 8 of KI magazine) www.KiwanisOne.org/webinars  

* February  5th at 8PM: Fulfilling SLP sponsorship 
* February 12th at 8PM: Kiwanis One Day: new ideas 
* February 26th at 8PM: How to prospect for members 

 
How does participation in The Eliminate Project fulfill the 1st Object of Kiwanis? 
 President Tom DeJulio: “The first Kiwanis Objects’ meaning is found in the Eliminate Project, which 
is making a difference between life and death. No infant should die anywhere on earth from a preventable 
disease like tetanus. When a mother gives birth, it is a human and spiritual value that Kiwanians prioritize 
over their material values.” 
 President-elect Gunter Gasser: “We save newborns. We save mothers. Therefore we strengthen 
families and we strengthen communities. We avoid sorrow and harm. We create values of life. Yes, with our 
fight against maternal and neonatal tetanus, we give primacy to the human and spiritual values of life.” 
 

 
Carol Stahler at (856-796-3600) or castahler@verizon.net is our sunshine ambassador. If you have 
a member who needs our prayers, phone calls, emails or get well cards please let Carol know.   

Members we should currently keep in our prayers are: Dora Brown, Dick Love, Kathleen 
O’Connor, Jane Moffett, Tony Currier, Joan Van Note, Jim Meehan, Carol and Rich Stahler.   
 

 
Our local Club news: 
* On Wednesday, January 16th Vineland Kiwanis hosted NJ District Joe Teti’s Governor’s Division 2 visit. 
Betty, Amelia, Tony and Joan attended. Our Governor Joe, has the TEAM approach: Together Everyone 
Accomplishes More. Joe passed out his attitude pins: with a positive attitude all things are possible. 
*AKtion Club will meet on Friday, February 1st at noon at GCIT.  
*Members Jim, Amelia, Betty, Carol and Rich attended the NJ District Mid-Winter Conference on 
Saturday, January 26th at Mercer County Community College. 
 

 
On Thursday, January 24th luncheon meeting Joan spoke to us on the beginning of Kiwanis in Detroit, 
Michigan on January 21, 1915 and how our Club was chartered on November 23, 1923. Joan passed out to 
each member a 4 page itinerary of this information. Our history was printed in the History of the NJ District 
published in 1956. “How do we know where we are going if we don’t know where we have been.”  Since 
membership and service are very important we were given many good ideas to look back on to help us plan 
the challenges of today.  What ideas do you have to share concerning our membership? 
 

 
Don’t forget to sell your tickets for our Spaghetti Dinner on February 23rd from 3PM to 6PM at the Child 
Development Center. Please sign up for the times that you will be able to help on the 23rd. If you have any 
questions please contact Connie or George at 848-2910. Thanks for your support! 
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